

Temple Newsam Ward Labour Councillors Councillor Debra Coupar Councillor Helen Hayden Councillor Nicole Sharpe Civic Hall Leeds LS1 1UR

Email: Debra.Coupar@leeds.gov.uk

Helen.Hayden@leeds.gov.uk

Nicole.Sharpe@leeds.gov.uk

Date: 8/2/22

Dear Resident(s)

TEMPLE NEWSAM COMMUNITIES TOGETHER FORUM

We are writing to let you know about the Temple Newsam Communities Together Forum that we are organising face to face in your area.

We appreciate that this has not been able to go ahead in the last few months due to the difficult and challenging times that we have all experienced with the Coronavirus pandemic.

The meeting will be held on Thursday 17th March at 6pm - 8pm at Corpus Christi Club - Halton Moor Avenue, Leeds LS9 0HB (Ground Floor room)

The Forum will give residents a chance to raise any concerns about the local area and also be provided with information about what is happening in your ward. As ward councillors, we will be in attendance and there will be representatives from various council departments to answer residents' questions.

The theme of the agenda will be the development of the Community Hub and updates from Services/Partners.

This is an excellent opportunity to have your say on local issues and we hope that you will be able to join us.

We look forward to seeing you, please confirm your attendance/apologies via email to: communitycommitteefunding@leeds.gov.uk.

It will be a pleasure to reconnect.

We hope to see you at the Forum on the 17th March.

Yours sincerely

Councillor D Coupar Councillor H Hayden

Councillor N Sharpe

www.leeds.gov.uk switchboard: 0113 222 4444